
 

 

 

 

 

Hello from the Yucatán!  

 

It´s a joy to write you and give you a brief update on what is happening on the field here in Mexico. 

 

It´s been a busy few months as we´ve been given a little more latitude under the Covid guidelines. Our state 

has just recently moved into what is “Yellow” status which allows for many of the restrictions being lifted.  

The curfew has been lifted and many of the eating establishments are now open again. Our church is 

allowed to operate at 75% capacity, but we hadn´t been following any of that anyways, we ´ve had our doors 

open since September and have had a good group of folks in church most Sundays.  

April we saw over 20 people get saved, in church services and while out knocking on doors. We had 6 

baptized and also had several of the brethren finish discipleship courses. It´s always exciting to see people 

moving forward and growing in their faith.  

We had a mother´s day event for the ladies and had almost 40 mothers come to a special time of fellowship, 

testimonies and a message from Liz. Every mom got a nice gift to recognize her. We also had a special time 

for mothers in our village work in Samahil, where we had 3 first time visitors and 5 saved in the preaching 

service, with 2 more souls saved while door knocking in the village. Our service there is growing and we are 

praying for a piece of property we might buy. It would be about $3,000 or so for a small parcel, but it would 

go a long way in establishing a permanent home for our mission work. Pray about being a part of that. 

 

Our construction of the new building is going along well. It seems every time I go and visit, there is more 

done and it is really starting to take shape.  

We’ll leave you with a few pictures of what the Lord is doing in the hearts of people. We appreciate you all 

very much and know that you are in our prayers always.  

 Some baptisms                             Discipleship grads    Our Mission work 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mitch and Liz, 

Your servants in the Yucatán 

 
 

Sending Church:         Support Address; 

Open Door Baptist    Pastor Jason Murphy                  Word for the World Baptist Ministries 

177014 44th Ave W         PO Box 849  

Lynnwood, WA 98037        Rossville, GA 30741-0849 


